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This project proposes DEBATE as a working method which intendeds to help young university students to better
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public speaking skills.
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By nurturing a dynamic and inclusive learning environment, the project aims to equip participants with the tools
necessary to excel academically and succeed in their future endeavors.
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Closing of the Debate Project: A Journey of Collaboration
and Growth
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As the Debate Project comes to a close, we are pleased to share the highlights of our last partners'
meeting, held in Pozuelo de Alarcón. This meeting, held within the framework of the prestigious IMAT
Congress at ESIC University, brought together representatives from Turkey, Portugal, Greece,
Romania and Spain, all united in their commitment to advancing the art of debate.

Our first day was packed with enriching activities that truly demonstrated the power of debate. We
attended interesting IMAT lectures that broadened our perspectives and participated in a captivating
exhibition debate that showcased the skills and knowledge we have developed throughout the
project.

In addition to these engaging experiences, we spent time evaluating the activities carried out during
the project and, more importantly, reflecting on the success of the local seminars organised in our
respective countries.

The opportunity to connect with people who share our passion for critical thinking and effective
communication was incredibly inspiring. The exchange of ideas and experiences reinforced our
collective commitment to fostering these essential skills, and we can't wait to see how these
connections will influence the future of debate education.

We will also delve into the intricacies of debate-based training design during our local seminar. Hosted
by ESIC University, we will explore innovative approaches to creating impactful training experiences
that build on the successes of our project.

We extend our deepest gratitude to the IMAT Congress for hosting us and providing a platform for such
a meaningful collaboration. Together, we are elevating the art of debate and training the next
generation of effective communicators and critical thinkers.

Stay tuned as we continue to share our journey to foster excellence in debate and train future debaters.


